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                          6th Conference Slogan- Pension Updation is Right of Bank Retirees   

 

 

        Ref. No. 2024/100                                                                                           Date: 10.06.2024 

 

 

Shri Narendra Modi 
Honorable Prime Minister  
Government of India 
NEW DELHI 
 

Respected Sir,   

                                                         Re; Congratulatory Message 

 

It gives immense pleasure and pride to lakhs of bank retirees to convey heartiest congratulations to you on your 

assuming office of Prime Minister of India, consecutively 3rd time. This is historical movement.   

 

2. We, bank retirees are confident that under your dynamic leadership, nation will achieve new heights of 

economic growth and it will move forward towards becoming developed Nation. 

 

3. Bank retirees are extremely happy to find that one of the poll promises made by your government is to provide 

AYUSHMAN BHARAT benefits to all senior citizens who are 70 years and above. It may be mentioned that 

large number of bank retirees come under this age group. We are sure that necessary steps will be initiated by the 

government in this direction soon to provide much needed facility to senior citizens  

 

 

   
                                                With Respectful Regards 

 

,  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
Yours Sincerely, 

 

                                                                                                
                                                                                                      (S. C. JAIN) 
                                                                                              GENERAL SECRETARY 
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